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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu 

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 3 September 

6th  Step into Prep 8.50am – 

12noon 

9th – 

11th  

Year 5/6 Doxa City Camp 

Students need to be at 

the Maryborough Train 

Station by 6.50am on 

Monday 

13th  Step into Prep 8.50am – 

12noon 

16th  Division Athletics 

Finance Meeting 3.30pm 

School Council Meeting 

7pm 

20th  Bakery Lunch Order Day 

Footy Colours Day 

Last Day Term 3 

Early dismissal at 2.30pm 

Term 4 October 

7th  First day Term 4 

9th  Prep Swimming 

11th  Prep Swimming 

16th  Prep Swimming 

17th  P – 2 Cluster Tabloid 

Sports 

18th   Prep Swimming 

21st  Finance Meeting 3.30pm 

School Council Meeting 

7pm 

23rd  Prep Swimming 

25th  Prep Swimming 

Bakery Lunch Order Day 

28th  Grandparents Day 

Please note that an up to date 

calendar is available on COMPASS  

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 28 Date: 05/09/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school this week 
 
 

READING AWARD RECIPIENTS 

Congratulations to those who have been diligently reading and completing 

their diaries.  They received their certificates today following our fantastic 

Literacy / Numeracy Week celebration.  Thank you to the family and 

friends who could attend.  The students always love having you here.   

 

YEAR 5/6 CAMP 

With Miss Martin out of action with her knee injury, Mr Hutchins will be 

going on the year 5/6 camp along with Bernie and Mel.  Miss Martin will 

be in year 1/2 next Mon – Wed.  We know the campers will have a great 

time.  Don’t forget they need to be AT the Maryborough Railway Station 

BY 6.50am ready for a 7am train departure.  All medication needs to be 

handed to staff along with the authorisation form.  Students can take $10 

spending money and are responsible for this themselves.  

 

STEP INTO PREP 

Our fantastic program started last week.  It is open to students enrolled to 

start Prep at Dunolly in 2025.  It’s not too late to start if you have a 

student starting prep or you know of someone undecided where to send 

their child, call the school for a tour.  

 

This week’s value in focus is:  

Achievement 
Team Work – Contributes positively as a 

member of a group 

mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu
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Last Week’s Stars of the Week 

 

    

 

 

STUDENTS OF 

THE WEEK 

Prep – Lucy Schodde 

Grade 1/2 – Emma Peters 

Grade 3/4 – to be announced 

Grade 5/6 – Elliott Hallworth  

Principals –  

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance Meeting – Monday 16th 

September at 3.30pm 

School Council Meeting – Monday 16th 

September at 7pm 

 

 

We are a child safe school; committed 
to the safety and wellbeing of all 

children and young people. We have 
zero tolerance of child abuse. 

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/pr
ograms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 

 

We have zero tolerance of any 

abuse of children. 

BOOK CLUB  

Orders for Issue 6 are due on 3rd 
September 2024 

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx


 

 

 

The Smile Squad free school dental program is coming to 

our school 

The Smile Squad team from Maryborough District Health Service are coming to our school at the 
end of August. 
Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. 
This means ALL students can get a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treatment at 
school. 

Please note that due to staffing issues the date for the Smile Squad to visit our school is 
changing. We will update you as soon as we know. Registrations are now closed.   

 

 

Charly’s 

Toasty 

Tuesdays!!! 

Free 
First Lunch in the Multi- Purpose 

room  

Tuesday September 17th  – Years 3 – 6     

 

 

 

 

2024 Parent / Caregiver / Guardian 

Opinion Survey 

We sent out an invitation to complete the survey via 

Compass on Monday July 29th. Please contact us if you 

have any trouble accessing the survey. 

UPDATE: It is not too late to 

complete the survey.  

The Parent / Caregiver / 

Guardian Opinion Survey 

will remain open until the 

end of this term. 

The survey is being conducted online and only takes 20 

minutes to complete. It can be completed on any 

internet enabled device (desktop computer, laptop, 

tablet or smartphone) and is compatible with most 

browsers. 

 



 

 

   



 

Active Track Official Opening 
Last Friday we held the official opening of our Active Track thanks to Mr Hutchins for 

getting the Active Schools Grant, Glenn Davies from Shay’s Excavations for designing a great track. We can’t 

wait to start our 100 Kilometre Club !! We held a competition to see who could guess the length of the track. 

Congrats to Sigrid who correctly guessed 300m !! She had the privilege of leading the first lap of the track. 

 
 

         

More photos on our Facebook page 

 



  

Step into Prep – First day 

   

     

     

More photos on our Facebook page 

 



  

READING AWARD RECIPIENTS 

 

 

 

 
 



  

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


